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 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 6th November` 2017

ARTS FORTNIGHT SHOWCASE
We were so pleased to welcome our parents and carers this week to have a look at the fantastic work produced by the children during arts and poetry fortnight last half-term. I’m sure you will join me in congratulating the children as they not only developed new skills but helped to create an exhibition to be proud of. We have put lots of pictures on Twitter so if you haven’t had chance to call into the school hall, then check out the pupil’s work there. Thank you to Joanne Partington one of our Reception parents who worked with Y3 to create their artwork.
FLU JAB
Children, who were given permission, received their nasal flu jab this week so we’re hoping to have happy and healthy children this winter free from cold and flu! 
Y1 FAMILY LEARNING 
Thank you to the parents and carers who joined us this week for Y1 family learning. We hope that you enjoyed the session which was focused on Maths mastery and it provided you with some useful strategies to use at home. 
ST HELENS’ SCHOOLBOYS 
This week all of KS2 had a session of football training with some football coaches who coach St Helen’s Schoolboys. The children really enjoyed the session and its always great to get out and do some more exercise! 
UNIFORM
Please note patterned tights are not part of the school uniform and should not be worn to school. Also, any bows worn in your child’s hair should be navy or black, no other colour is allowed. Thank you for your co-operation with this.
PARKING PROBLEMS
We have received a number of complaints about illegally and inconsiderately parked vehicles near school at school’s start and finish times. We must ask you to take care that your parking does not cause danger to our children and parents or local residents at these busy times. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]ANTI-BULLYING PARENT/ CARER WORKSHOPS 
As next week is anti-bullying week, we would like to invite parents and carers into school to work on some of themes we will be exploring with the children. It will give you a chance to work with your child. Please see below for details of the workshops: 
	Date 
	9-9:40am 
	2:30-3:10pm

	Tuesday 14th November 
	
	Year 3

	Wednesday 15th November
	Year 6
	Year 4

	Thursday 16th November
	Year 5
	Year 1 & 2



COMING UP…
w/b Monday 13th November 2017: Antibullying week for all year groups 
Tuesday 14th November: Y6 Parent/ carer interviews all day. If you have not made your appointment through our text messaging service, then please see Miss Slingsby or Mrs Fiendley. 
Wednesday 22nd November 9am: Y5&6 Eucharist / KS2 trip to watch Warhorse at Liverpool Empire (this trip is full)
Thursday 23rd November 9-10:30: Y5 Parent Insight Morning. This will give you the opportunity to watch your child take part in a lesson delivered by the class teacher and then will enable you to work alongside your child. / 2:15pm: Y2 Family learning 
Friday 24th November: Y4 school sleepover 



Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	Sonny 
	Settling into nursery routines superbly.

	RECEPTION
	Shay 
	A fantastic piece of writing

	YEAR 1
	Lany 	
	Beautiful manners at all times

	YEAR 2
	Oscar 
	Super writing

	YEAR 3
	Georgia 
	Thoughtful, intelligent answers.

	YEAR 4
	Alfie 
	Superb effort in his English work!

	YEAR 5
	Ruby 
	Fantastic detective work with the mystery suitcase

	YEAR 6
	Faye 
	Super effort in all lessons



       


	LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 96.6%
Well done to Year 2 with 97.6% and Year 5 with 99.3%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Charlie 

	YEAR 1 
	Holly 

	YEAR 2
	Mia 

	YEAR 3
	Evie Jay 

	YEAR 4
	Polly 

	YEAR 5
	Lily 

	YEAR 6
	Aaron 



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
         Rec                         97.0%
Y1			  95.5%
Y2			  97.6%
Y3			  98.2%
Y4		              96.0%
Y5			  99.3%
   Y6 	 	           97.1%  







Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk Web www.sm-st.co.uk
image1.png




image2.png




